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I am writing to urge you not to pass the bills that would restrict, track, roll back, limit 
access to, or criminalize abortions in Maine. Working full time and raising two 
daughters doesn't afford me the privilege of testifying in person today, but I'll be 
damned if I don't speak up to assert the rights of my young daughters to make their 
own decisions about their own bodies and lives! It's unbelievable, unconstitutional, 
hypocritical, and dangerous that we are back in this position of having to fight for our 
basic human rights. Do NOT revoke Maine's rights to bodily autonomy or criminalize
abortion!


